WOMEN’S
) ANIMAL CENTER

Volunteer of the Month
WENDY BASTIAN

Wendy joined the Women'’s
Animal Center team in May
this year, and she quickly
jumped into cat enrichment
full-steam. When we
launched the Cat Pawsitive
program, Wendy was among
the first ema1ls in my inbox, eager to be involved. She was
also one of the all-stars of the program - her notes were
always thorough, and her regular work with the cats allowed
them to make enormous progress. She was certainly our
most active team member, working with as many cats as
she could as many days a week as she could. Honestly, the
program would not have worked without her.
Wendy’s work ethic, willingness to help, and sense of
humor make her a wonderful addition to the Women’s
Animal Center team.

THANK YOU, WENDY!

We're so thankful you’re a part of our team!




